
You're Invited to Our Men's Retreat! 

Dear Young Adults, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Men's Retreat! Join us for a weekend of 

fellowship, spiritual growth, and adventure. 

Retreat Details: 

• Date: March 15-17, 2024 

• Location: Lakeview Retreat Center 

• Cost: $100 (includes meals and lodging) 

This retreat will include engaging workshops, group discussions, and plenty of time for outdoor 

activities. It's a great opportunity to connect with fellow young men in faith and grow deeper in 

your relationship with God. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to reserve your spot. You can reply to this email or sign up at 

the church office. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Blessings, 

The Men's Ministry Team 


